City on a Hill Winter Free Medical Clinic Feb. 8

Written by Administrator Tuesday, 04 February 2014 00:00 - Last Updated Tuesday, 04 February 2014 09:46

City on a Hill Church is planning a Winter Free Medical Clinic and volunteers are needed on Saturday Feb 8.

The community is also invited to come out if they are need of a hot meal, food, and non urgent medical care.

They are seeking people who have a passion for Jesus and want to share their faith as they serve the community! They will be limiting the winter clinic because of space and weather to meeting peoples most basic urgent needs.

A free hot meal for their family, a free food voucher and free non urgent medical care for flu, colds, & physicals. If anyone desires to volunteer please register online at this website: http://cityonahillscottsburg.com/ministries/free-medical-clinic/

Yes, if anyone has volunteered before they stil need to re-register! They need to have a count on volunteers, current contact info and make sure everyone signs the volunteer release.

They will have a volunteer meeting to go over how the clinic will flow and a time of prayer Friday, Feb. 7 at 6:30 p.m. at City on a Hill Church (630 N. Gardner St. Scottsburg).

Those having questions please email bbmedicine@gmail.com, or Facebook Peggy Nunley or call Peggy at 812-820-6235. Hope to see you there!